
 
 

              

     THE PRESIDENT 

            OF THE 

   GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 4 June 2019 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to our letter dated 3 June 2019 on the informal Group of Friends of the 

Voluntary National Reviews, Follow-up and Review of the high-level political forum on 

sustainable development, we have the honour to circulate the Concept Paper prepared 

by the Chair outlining the intended scope of work of the informal Group.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés    Inga Rhonda King 

President of the General Assembly President of the Economic 

and Social Council 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

   Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 
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